
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 24th July 2019 

It is hard to believe another school year has come to an end, it has absolutely whizzed by.  

We are so proud of all our pupils for all their achievements this year, both  

academically and personally and we look forward to welcoming you back in September.  We will, 

of course, miss our Year 6 pupils but we wish them all the best in their high school adventures 

and hope to see them again from time to time, shine bright like the stars that you 

are.  Thank you to everybody who joined us yesterday for our lovely leavers assembly. 

 

Thank you to everybody who has donated towards our garden project taking place 

on Friday 26th July.  We really appreciate all the donations and look forward to 

seeing showing you the transformation in September. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first in-

stance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head  

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

From September our school  

lunches will be managed by the 

Lunchtime Company.  New menus 

are attached to this newsletter and placed 

on our website.  There will be a choice of 3 

hot meals each day plus packed lunches 

with a choice of tuna mayo, egg mayo or 

cheese fillings.   

Unfortunately there will be no ham filling 

option.  Please choose your child’s options 

online via ParentPay by Sunday midnight 

each week.  If not, please pop to the office 

by 9am on Monday morning to ensure the 

meals are ordered.   Thank you 

Dance Festival—22/7/19 

On Monday our Year 3/4 pupils took 

part in a Dance Festival at Spring-

wood high School.  They all did an 

amazing job of opening up the show, 

well done to everybody who took 

part.   

 

 
   



Bewilderwood —19/7/19 

 
   



Awards Assembly —18/7/19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everybody for working so hard this 

year.  We are proud of you all. 

   

Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Wednesday 24th July  Last day of School 

Wednesday 4th September Back to School 

Are you aware of the change to the May bank holiday next year?  The May bank holiday 

will be Friday 7th May.  An updated version of our term dates reflecting this change has 

been added to our website. 

Clubs 

 

Please find attached information regarding our clubs for Autumn Term 1 starting w/c 9th  

September.  Letters will be available from 4th September to book onto these clubs.  Please 

note, our gardening club and art club are now £6 per child for 6 weeks payable in cash on the 

first session.   

Thank you 


